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Cheryl Tintle

From: technical_support
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 10:48 AM
Subject: BestAlert: Hallmark Financial Services - AMB# 51075   

Please be advised that on May 9, 2023 AM Best downgraded the Long-Term Issue Ratings (Long-Term IRs) for Hallmark 
Financial Services, Inc.  Due to an administrative error, the Long-Term IR’s should have displayed that they were under 
review with negative implications. These IRs have been corrected and now display the correct rating action. 
 
Based on our analysis, you are tracking rating events for this company via alerts. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your cooperation and attention to this matter. If you have any 
questions on this notice, please contact Sergio Musacchio or Rosemary Mirabella in our main office at (908)439-2200. 
You can also e-mail technical_support@ambest.com for additional assistance. 
 
Thank you, 
AM Best Company, Inc. 
Technical Support Services 
Ambest Road, Oldwick, NJ 08858 USA 
Office +1(908)572-0841 
Email: technical_support@ambest.com  
 


